
(暑期班特別通告) --Special announcement for DBS Summer School 2023 
 
If typhoon signal No.8 or red rainstorm warning signal is in force at 6 
a.m. tomorrow, all summer classes and ac;vi;es on 17 July will be 
cancelled.  
 
Students are reminded to come back on 18 July at 7:45 a.m. for a 
morning briefing at School Hall. The ;metable for classes and ac;vi;es 
on 18 July remains unchanged. Please aGend the program in your 
GREEN summer school T-shirt.  
 


